


 

 
In terms of section 9(1) of the Act, I am satisfied that, in the circumstances, the withholding 
of this information is not outweighed by other considerations that render it desirable to make 
the information available in the public interest. 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Office of the Ombudsman of 
the decisions relating to this request, in accordance with section 28(3) of the Act. The 
relevant details can be found on their website at: www.ombudsman.parliament.nz.   
 
Nāku noa, nā 
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